
Lady Dragons take to the softball diamond

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

With the first game of the 2013 softball season scheduled for Saturday, Aug. 31, the
Holyoke High School softball team has been hard at work since practice began Monday,
Aug. 12. The girls have already traveled to Brush for a scrimmage and are now preparing
for the season-opener in Burlington.

  

Alyssa Killin, pictured at left, and Keeya Marquez work on fielding ground balls during
practice Thursday, Aug. 15.  
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